
 
 
 

Important Notice to our Customers 
 
 
 
Product Change Notice #: VE200105 Date: May 1, 2020 
 
 
RE: End of Life for PI3749 ZVS Buck-Boost Regulator   
 
 
To Our Valued Customer: 
We appreciate your use of Vicor products. This is to inform you of the end of life for the PI3749 ZVS Buck-Boost 
Regulator. 
 
 
Description: 

As a result of a component obsolescence Vicor will soon no longer manufacture our PI3749 ZVS Buck-Boost 
Regulator. 
 
 
Products Affected:  
PI3749-00-LGIZ, PI3749-20-LGIZ, and PI3749-00-EVAL1  
 
 
Alternative Devices: 
PI3740-00-LGIZ may be suitable in some applications. 
 
 
Last time buy: 
Beginning on May 1, 2020 customers will have 6-months to place last time buy orders for the above parts. 
Last time buy orders may be entered by November 2, 2020. 
 
 
Last time Ship: 
Final ship date for the above part numbers will be May 3, 2021. 
 
 
Actions Required: 
Customers should make note of the change and contact Applications Engineering with any questions relating to 
alternate product recommendations. 
 
 
 
Company contact for technical questions:  
Applications Engineering Vicor Corporation  
25 Frontage Road   
Andover, MA 01810  
Phone: (978) 470-2900 
apps@vicorpower.com 


